
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUNNY BUNCH DAYCARE & PRE-K NEWSLETTER 
 

MARCH 2023 

     Upcoming Events 
 February 28

th
-March 4

th
 we will 

have a weeklong celebration for 

Dr. Seuss! Each day will have its 

own theme as listed below: 

 Monday: Silly Sock Day 

 Tuesday: Cat in the Hat Day 

 Wednesday: Wacky 

Wednesday 

 Thursday: Green Eggs & 

Ham Day 

 Friday: Cozy up with a good 

book/PJ Day! 

 Our St. Patrick’s Day celebration 

is Friday March 17th! Wear green, 

gold, shamrocks or anything 

festive that day! 

 Sabres Day will be March 10
th
, 

24th! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Teacher! 

Congratulations to our star teacher, Miss Taylor 

from our Niagara Falls Blvd. location! Miss Taylor 

started with us years ago as an 

assistant teacher and quickly worked her way 

up to our toddler room lead! After some time 

and some hard work in college, Miss Taylor then 

became one of our Universal Pre-K teachers! 

She is an excellent teacher and her students are 

lucky to have her! She is a dedicated worker 

who never misses school and always has fun 

and exciting plans for her kiddos! She is well 

versed in all rooms so if we ever need her to fill 

in we know we can count on her! Miss Taylor is 

loved by all the kids in the whole center! She 

does our wrap-around care in the morning so 

she gets to see the kids from other classes and 

form bonds with them as well as her own class! 

Miss Taylor is always willing to help out. If we 

need her to come in early to open the center 

she is always willing! We love how hard working 

and reliable Miss Taylor is! Congratulations Miss 

Taylor, we love you!!! 

Notes From The 

Director… 

 

If you need a 

2022 payment 

statement for 

your taxes, 

please let the 

office know. 

Reminder: 

Tuition is 

always due the 

Friday before 

the week of 

attendance. 

Thank you! 

We would like to 

thank the 

parents for 

making our 

Valentine’s Day 

parties so 

wonderful! The 

children had a 

great time both 

giving and 

receiving 

Valentines and 

enjoying their 

yummy ice 

cream sundaes! 

Happy Birthday!!! 

This month we would like to wish 

Kerrigan a very happy 2nd 

birthday, AJ a very happy 3rd 

birthday and Aubrey, Lincoln & 

Harper a very happy 5th birthday!!! 

We would also like to wish a Happy 

Birthday to & Miss Mackenzie, Miss 

Anne & Miss Felicity! We hope you 

all have a wonderful day! 

 

 

 

Star Students! 

Each month we have a “Star Student” of the 

month. The lead teacher will make the choice. 

Certificates and prizes will be available to the 

children at the beginning of each month. The 

teacher will base their decision on growth and 

development, relating to others, and other STAR 

qualities! 😊 

Our wonderful Star Students this month are… 

INFANTS:  scarlett s. 

TODDLERS:  grayson m. 

PRE-K 3:  amelia v. & maya s. 

PRE-K 4:  liam l. & aubrey s. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is 

My Body! 

     

The infants will find themselves busy as they start to learn all 

about their little bodies and the amazing things they can do. But 

first, we start the month off celebrating the wonderful Dr. Seuss! 

With a different theme every day the week is sure to be fun and 

exciting. Keep an eye out for more information to come.  Then, 

these little babies will continue to learn about where their 

mouth, nose, ears, eyes, head, arms, legs, and feet are, as well 

as listening to plenty of books that will teach them all about 

their amazing little bodies. Their little arms and legs will be kept 

moving with fun activities such as the shamrock hop, jingle 

dance, stretching/dancing and playing simon says!  Our crafts 

involve decorating shamrocks, painting with our hands and feet, 

and creating an adorable All About Me book! We have many fun 

dress down days planned for this month so be sure to keep a 

look out as they all quickly approach. What a fun and exciting 

month, we just can’t wait for it to start! 

look out for our infant room 

birthdays next month! 
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS: 

 February 28th- March 4th is 

Dr. Seuss Week: 

 Monday: Silly Sock Day! Wear 

silly socks! 

 Tuesday: Cat in the Hat Day! 

Wear your favorite hat! 

 Wednesday: Wacky 

Wednesday! Dress silly! 

 Thursday: Green Eggs & Ham 

Day! Wear green! 

 Friday: Cozy up with a Book 

Day! Wear your PJs! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our 

Infant Star of the 

Month, 

scarlett!! 

INFANT 

NEWS March 



Infant Star Of The Month! 

 
 Our Star of the Month in our Infant Room is Scarlett! This handsome little 

guy is doing an amazing job in our infant room. Scarlett is such a happy girl and 

always has the biggest smile on her face which makes everyone around him 

smile too. She is our little room greeter who loves to wave & clap at everyone 

who walks by or into the Infant room. Scarlett has a very gentle and kind 

personality & has so much love to give to everyone around her. She loves to 

snuggle and sit with her teachers and she plays so gently with all of her friends. 

Scarlett loves crawling around the Infant room and seeing all of the toys she can 

play with.  You can almost always find Scarlett bouncing in the horse, playing with 

blocks or stuffed animals or just exploring around the room. Scarlett has grown 

so much since starting with us and we cannot wait to see what she learns next! 

Congratulations Scarlett! Keep up the great work! We love you!!! 

 



 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is 

March Time Fun!  

 

In the beginning of the month, the toddlers will be learning all 

about Dr. Seuss! With silly sock day, Cat in the Hat day, Wacky 

Wednesday, Green Eggs & Ham day and pajama day, this week 

will sure be fun! “Shamrocks & St. Patrick’s Day” will get the 

children having fun as they make a shamrock collage, a pot of 

gold, shamrock painting and many different leprechaun 

activities! ! Be sure to dress in green on St. Patrick’s Day as we 

finish out our Shamrock celebration! Then, we dive into 

“Dinosaur week”! The children will be sure to enjoy learning 

about all the different dinosaurs that roamed the earth many 

years before. We then learn about the fun in Nursery Rhymes 

with a weeklong theme. Humpty Dumpty, Old King Cole, Jack be 

Nimble, Mary Had a little Lamb and The Old Woman who lived in 

a Shoe will be some of the many Nursery Rhymes we learn about 

this week. We then dive right into preparing for Spring with 

“Intro to Spring”! Spring chickens, rainy day pictures, duck and 

dog wood trees crafts we will all be ready for spring time in no 

time! It sure is a busy month with a lot of exciting events! 

happy birthday to kerrigan  who 

turns 2 this month! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS: 

 February 28th- March 4th is 

Dr Seuss Week: 

 Monday: Silly Sock Day! 

Wear silly socks! 

 Tuesday: Cat in the Hat 

Day! Wear your favorite 

hat! 

 Wednesday: Wacky 

Wednesday! Dress silly! 

 Thursdsay: Green Eggs & 

Ham Day! Wear green! 

 Friday: Cozy up with a 

Book Day! Wear PJs! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Toddler Star of 

the Month, 

grayson!! 

TODDLER 

NEWS March 
 



Toddler Star Of The Month! 

 
 Calvin is the Toddler Room Star of the Month! This sweet and loving little 

boy is doing an amazing job learning and growing every day in our Toddler room. 

Grayson loves participating during Circle Time, loves to read and sing songs and 

dance around the room. He can tell you his shapes, colors and numbers, letters. 

Some of Grayson’s favorite things at school are pushing around cars, trucks and 

trains, building towers with blocks and he especially loves to knock the towers 

down! Grayson is always ready to have fun with whatever he is doing, especially 

when he can be creative. During craft time he loves using all different colors to 

create his artwork. Grayson is a very good friend to all and does a fantastic job 

including everyone. He loves holding hands with his friends and marching around 

the room to “Ants go Marching” or dancing whenever music is playing. We love 

having Grayson in our class and look forward to watching him learn and grow! 

Congratulations Grayson! Keep up the great work! We love you!!! 



 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is 

March Into Spring! 

 

Over the course of this month there will be plenty of fun 

special days keeping the excitement going! We start out by 

Celebrating Dr. Seuss’ Birthday, with fun dress down days 

and all sort of different Dr. Seuss activities all week long. 

Silly Sock Day, Cat in the Hat Day, Wacky Wednesday, 

Green Eggs & Ham and Cozy up with a good book/ Pajama 

day will be the themes for each day; what a fun filled 

week! The following week has us preparing for St. Patrick’s 

Day with “Green is for Leprechauns.” Coloring, painting, 

cutting and counting green things will be a part of our 

week long celebration! We then change gears and start to 

focus on the new season ahead with “Umbrella Weather”. 

The children will learn all about spring and its rainy 

weather. During this week we also with finalize our St. 

Patrick’s Day celebration by dressing in green and 

spending the day looking for leprechauns and finding gold! 

We finish out the month exploring with “Dinosaurs”! A fun 

filled week learning about the dinosaurs that once roamed 

the earth will lead us to our volcano eruption on Friday. 

What a fun and exciting way to march into spring! 

happy birthday to aj who 

turns 3 this month!  
 

  

IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS: 

 February 28th- March 4th is 

Dr Seuss Week: 

 Monday: Silly Sock Day! Wear 

silly socks! 

 Tuesday: Cat in the Hat Day! 

Wear your favorite hat! 

 Wednesday: Wacky 

Wednesday! Dress silly! 

 Thursday: Green Eggs & Ham 

Day! Wear green! 

 Friday: Cozy up with a Book 

Day! Wear PJs! 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our 

Pre-K 3 Star of the 

Month, 

Amelia & maya!!! 

PRE-K 3 

NEWS March 
 



Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month!

 

 
Congratulations to our Star of the Month, Amelia in our Per-K 3 room! This kind and caring 

little girl is growing so fast right before our eyes! She has been with us since September 

and her sweet & silly personality has truly started to bloom! Amelia is such a smart little girl 

and shows her teachers all that she knows each day. She knows her shapes, colors, and 

numbers & is working so hard at spelling and tracing her name! When it comes time for 

reading books, Amelia gets so excited when she sees a dinosaur on the cover! Amelia loves 

pretend play, especially when it involves dinosaurs and animals. Her favorite animal is a 

horse and she always gathers them all up to make a little farm! She does a great job 

including all of the children in her class in anything she is doing, especially if she knows 

someone is upset. Amelia encourages others to get involved in playing and dancing around 

the room whenever there is music: especially the dinosaur marching song! We can always 

count on her to make sure everyone is happy and having a good time! Amelia always puts in 

so much effort and tries her best at whatever she is doing and we are so proud of all of 

the progress she has made since joining our class. We can’t wait to see what she learns 

next! Congratulations Amelia! Keep up the great work! We love you!!! 



Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month!

 
 

Congratulations to our Star of the Month, Maya in our Per-K 3 room! This kind and caring 

little girl is growing so fast right before our eyes! She has been with us since our infant 

room and has grown so much! Maya is such a smart little girl and shows her teachers all 

that she knows each day. She has mastered her shapes, colors, can spell her name & 

can even count to 20! Maya loves to play with dolls, in the kitchen center and loves using 

her imagination to build with blocks and magnets. She loves pretending to be a teacher 

and will ask the other children how to spell their names and gives them pretend jobs. 

Maya has such a kind personality and loves including all of those around her in whatever 

she is playing with. This girl can also be very silly! She loves telling stories, giving silly 

nicknames and anything else she can to make those around her laugh and smile. We are 

so impressed with all of the progress that Maya has made this year and we cannot wait 

to see what she learns next! Congratulations Maya! Keep up the great work! We love 

you!!! 



 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is 

March Madness! 

 

“Fun with Dr. Seuss” is how we start the month. During this 
week, we’ll be celebrating his birthday, with a story related 

theme every day! This week is also a great time to practice 

rhyming!  The second week of March is “St. Patrick’s Day fun”. 

This week we will be gearing up for St. Patrick’s Day and also 

learn about money with gold coins! “My 5 Senses” will be the 

theme for the following week. Each day during this week the 

children will learn about each of their 5 senses. Fun texture 

boxes will allow the children to experiment with touch. Shiny, 

colorful St. Patrick’s Day fun will have the children learning 

about sight. . For smell, the children will experiment with 

different scents and put their nose to work with a smelling 

activity. Playing with instruments will have the children 

listening to different sounds and finally we finish off our 5 

senses week with a fun tasting party! After that, we start to 

prepare for “springtime”!  We will be learn about the change in 

weather during spring time and will also create spring flowers, 

learn about the rainbows, follow patterns and much more. We 

then finish out the month learning about the wonderful world of 

fairy tales during “Once Upon a Time.” Rapunzel, prince and 

princess’ and kings and queens will be the talk of the week. The 

children will create their own magical wand and will learn the 

difference between real and pretend. What a fun and busy month 

we have ahead of us! 

happy birthday to aubrey, 
linoln  & harper who turn 5 

this month!! 

IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS: 

 February 28th- March 4th is 

Dr Seuss Week: 

 Monday: Silly Sock Day! Wear 

silly socks! 

 Tuesday: Cat in the Hat Day! 

Wear your favorite hat! 

 Wednesday: Wack 

Wednesday: Dress silly! 

 Thursday: Green Eggs & Ham 

Day! Wear green! 

 Friday: Cozy up with a Book 

Day! Wear PJs! 

 

 

 

 

 

PRE-K 4 

NEWS March 
 

Congratulations to 

our Pre-K 4 Star of 

the Month, 

liam & aubrey!! 



 

Pre-K 4 Star of the Month! 

 
 Our Pre-K 4 Star of the Month goes to Liam. This sweet and fun loving little 

guy is doing an incredible job in our Pre-K 4 program! Liam has adjusted so well to 

all classroom routines and activities. He has also learned so much since starting in 

September! He has mastered spelling and writing his name and is so close to 

knowing his full birthday and address! Liam is such a sweet and kind little guy who 

is loved by all around him. He is everyone’s best friend! He includes all of his 

classmates in play and gives them the best hugs! Liam’s imagination is just one of 

the many reasons everyone loves playing with him. He is so quick to come up with 

new games and ways to play in his classroom. Liam is such a hard worker and 

takes such pride in all of his work. He always gives his all with everything he does 

and we are so proud of him! We look forward to continuing to watch him learn 

and grow! Congratulations Liam! Keep up the great work! We love you!!! 



Pre-K 4 Star of the Month! 

 
 Our Pre-K 4 Star of the Month goes to Aubrey. This sweet little girl is 

making amazing progress in our Pre-K 4 program! She has quickly come out of 

her shell and let her true personality shine through! Aubrey has come such a long 

way and has learned so much this year! She can spell her name, has mastered all 

of her basics with numbers & letters and is working hard on phonics and sign 

language-which she loves! Aubrey gets along well with everyone and adjusts well 

to anything thrown at her! She loves being silly with her teachers and playing with 

her friends. Aubrey’s teachers know they can always count on her whenever 

they need help with something! She loves going on walks to help get supplies and 

gets so excited when she gets to stop by the Infant Room to say hi to all the 

kiddos! She is a great big sister who always thinks of her siblings whenever she 

gets a special treat at the end of the day. We are so impressed with all that 

Aubrey has learned this year and know she will be more than ready for 

Kindergarten in the fall. Congratulations Aubrey! Keep up the great work! We love 

you!!! 


